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E g y p t i a n  C a n c e r  R e s e a r c h  N e t w o r k  

 

Dear Dr. Richa Batra, 

      I am writing this letter in recommendation of Ahmed Elmahy. Without hesitation, I strongly 

recommend him for the training opportunity he has applied for. Ahmed is a final year medical 

student one of the brightest and most dedicated medical students who have trained in our research 

group. He joined us as an undergraduate research trainee about a year ago and ever since he has 

proved how responsible and eager to learn he is. He has a clear idea of what he wants to learn and 

the experiences he aims to acquire and he is willing to put in extra time and effort to complete his 

tasks. If you need further information , please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

 

                                                                                            Best Regards 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                            Dr. Noha Awad 

                                                                                                               Professor of Epidemiology  

                                                                                            Executive Director Alexandria University 

                                                                                                                      Cancer Research Cluster 

             


